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In this draft, I have created proposed s. 632.843, which provides for two different
special enrollment periods under Medicare supplement policies.  The six−month period
is limited to persons under age 65.  The 30−day annual period allows persons who are
already covered under a Medicare supplement policy to enroll in a different one
without being penalized for any preexisting conditions.  I required the insurer to post
its annual 30−day enrollment period on its Web site, but you could specify a uniform
one for every insurer to use.

Let me know if you would like any changes.
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